
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3 February 2023 

 

Dear Jonathan 

Please can I take this opportunity to thank you for arranging the very generous donation of 

£2000.00 for Brookhurst Primary School.  As a result, we have been able to enhance our very 

tired and dated reading stock for the children.  The children now have greater exposure to more 

enticing and up to date genres of texts.  These texts explore current modern day issues that will 

better equip the children for their futures.  

It is a real pleasure to see the childrens’ increased engagement and enthusiasm when selecting 

their next ready book.   

The staff are also utilising the reading books to support their teaching and directing the children 

to undertake independent and collaborative research, by using the books to deepen the childrens’ 

learning. 

A BIG Brookhurst thank you! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Steve Williams 

 


